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CONTACT INFORMATION 

www.stanleyprimaryschool.com 

 

  

The Office is open 8.30am-4.30pm 

admin@stanley.blackpool.sch.uk 

 

11/10/23 – Harvest Festival 

   

REMINDERS 

• Due to the changeable weather, please ensure your 
child brings a coat EVERYDAY. 

• The school office is open 8.30 – 4.30. Any phone calls 
outside of these hours will not be answered so please 
leave a voicemail. 

• NO GLASS CONTAINERS for food/drink. 
• NO DOGS ALLOWED ON SCHOOL GROUNDS. 

 

BOOK SALE 
We have a small selection of books that the House 

Captains will be selling for 10p/20p/50p on Friday 6th 

October on the infant yard at 3.15pm (weather permitting) 

if you would like to come and have a look and purchase a 

book.  they will be raising money to go towards some new 

books for the library. 

 

EUROPEAN LANGUAGES DAY 
What a fantastic celebration of European Languages Day 

on Tuesday.  School was an array of colour and smiles! 

The children enjoyed learning all about the language and 

culture of the country they were studying.  Some of our 

children may even request something different for lunch 

and dinner as they also enjoyed tasting food from their 

country!  Many of our children also shared their own 

language talents with all our children in assembly.  We are 

so proud to have so many languages spoken in our 

school.  Ms Chellal also spoke to the junior children about 

how learning a language can help in the future to secure 

a job.  

Many Classes have uploaded photos from the day onto 

Seesaw. 

 
 

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100089827295647
http://www.stanleyprimaryschool.com/
mailto:admin@stanley.blackpool.sch.uk


YEAR 1 READING WORKSHOP 
Thank you to our Year 1 parents and carers who joined their children on Wednesday afternoon to take 

part in our reading workshop, learning all about how their children learn to read using our phonics to 

help!  It was a pleasure to have you in school and the children really enjoyed showing off their skills. 

 
 

CROSS COUNTRY 
Well done to our Cross-country team on Monday!  They had a great time at Stanley Park placing 2nd 

in the Blackpool Primary Championship so far.  We are looking forward to our children competing again 

soon.  Thanks to all parents/carers who went to the Park to give them some support. 

 
 

 

 

 



HARVEST DONATIONS 

 
 

OPEN DAYS – RECEPTION 2024 INTAKE 
Please head over to our website for more information. 

 

 
 

 

Operation Encompass now operates throughout Lancashire police force. It helps police and schools work together to provide 

emotional and practical help to children. The system ensures that when police are called to an incident of domestic abuse, where 

there are children in the household who have experienced the domestic incident, the police will inform the school (Miss Manson) 

before the child or children arrive the following day. This ensures that the school has up to date relevant information about the child’s 

circumstances and can enable support to be given to the child. 

https://www.stanleyprimaryschool.com/page/admissions-2024-25/140235

